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CELEBRATING 27 YEARS OF SINGLES GOLF  � IN AMERICA  

President’s Message 
   Hello everyone and welcome 
to November.  It is hard to 

believe our golf season has come to an 
end.  It seems like just yesterday we were 
looking for coordinators for all the golf 
events.  As always, our members have 
great suggestions for courses they want to 
be included in our summer schedule. 
   As the year winds down, I have turned 
my attention to seeking out individuals to 
serve as officers for next year. All the offic-
es have been filled and your 2019 Board 
has been elected. (see the year end party 
recap)  
   In this month of gratitude, I would like to 
express my thanks to all the officers and 
chairs that served on the board these past 

Upcoming Multi-Chapter Events (see SinglesGolf.com/events) 
· Cabo San Lucas - Late February or Early March, 2019.  

We're looking at staying 6-7 days, playing 3-4 rounds of golf and 
exploring what the area has to offer.  
 

· New Years in Miami - January 2-5, 2019.  We have selected the 
Ritz-Carlton Key Biscayne (Miami) for our New Year Celebration 
Location.  More information and registration available early  
November. 

 
 

Next Meeting 
 TBD 

 

Meeting Location 
TBD 

Our Chapter Website:  www.ASGAChicago.org 
 

Meetup Website:  https://www.meetup.com/ASGAChicago/ 
 

(See next page for list of officers and board members.) 
 

National Office 
 

Office Hours:  9:00am to 2:00pm, M-F (Eastern) 
National Office:  980-833-6450 or 1-888-GOLFMATE 
 

Go to www.SinglesGolf.com/MyAccount to make changes to your 
address, phone, etc.   To join or renew your dues, go to 
www.SinglesGolf.com/join   

 
 

Singles Golf ® is a registered trademark of ASGA, Inc. 

two years.  Their hard work allowed us to 
keep playing an awesome season of golf 
and our friendships growing.  I offer a big 
Thank You to all the members for sup-
porting and participating in all the weekly 
events, the Chicago Challenge, The Su-
san O. Memorial outing, and the Club 
Championship.  And lastly, I am so 
grateful for all the support the members 
have given me over the past two years. 
   As the Chicago winter sets in, I know 
some of you will be heading to warmer 
climates and more golf.  Safe travels and 
have some great rounds.  For those of 
us staying here, discussions are in the 
works for some informal gatherings to 
keep us connected. 
   As Henry Vardon once said...."Don’t 
play too much golf...two rounds a day 
are plenty!"   OK, well maybe not. But I 
do love the game. 
 
Hittum straight, 

~Ruth Wiechmann Browne 

 
 

2018 Golf Events   
   Even though our ASGA season 
ended on September 30th there 
was a lot of good fall golf weather 
in October which I’m sure most of 

the members took advantage and played a 
few times.  Marie Bush and I will be meet-
ing soon to go over ideas for next year’s 
outings for the 2019 ASGA.  Marie is 
bound to make the 2019 schedule of 
events the best ever.  Please feel free to 
email Marie with any suggestion you might 
have for courses you would like to see 
added to the list.  Marie’s email address is 
shrub8@hotmail.com; Ph # 847 909 6858. 
Again, I would like to thank the coordina-
tors that donated their time and efforts to 
make this season a very successful one.  
If anyone still has a box to be turned in, 
please let me know.  
   Enjoy your winter golf and I will see you 
next year!!! 
   For anyone needing to contact me, my 
email address is thomasschweihs@ 
comcast.net.  Ph # 708 650 5936  
 

~Tom Schweihs 
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President 
Ruth Browne 

ruthbrowne56@outlook.com  
 

Social Chair 
Greg Mieczynski  

tgm1111@gmail.com  
 

Golf Chair 
Thomas Schweihs 

thomasschweihs@comcast.net 
 

Communications Chair 
Bonnie Linklater 

 bjlgolfer@comcast.net 
 

Membership Committee 
Linda Ciprella  

linda.ciprella@gmail.com 
& 

Scott Wilson  
scottrwilson@yahoo.com  

 
Legal 

Robin Rash  
robinrash@aol.com 

 
Treasurer 

Deborah Backman  
dsb15@att.net 

 
Newsletter Editor 

Cindy Pausic  
clpausic@aol.com 

 
Webmaster 
Tim Ryan  

tryan@dls.net 
 

Secretary 
Eileen Zittnan 

ezgolfs@att.net 
 

Chairman of the Board 
Scott Wilson  

scottrwilson@yahoo.com  

About Our Members 
(THIS REPORT RAN 11/07/2018) 
 

Happy Birthday to these members: 
Deborah Bradel - 11/19 
Kamal Dagher - 11/02 
James Doane - 11/26 
Kate Dudley - 12/10 
Judy Johnson - 11/06 
Melanie Jones - 11/30 
Ray Kalal - 11/19 
Ken Kusumoto - 11/25 
Loren Mercola - 11/06 
 
These members are up for renewal: 
(date shown is last day of membership) 
Kim Denkewalter - 11/30/2018 
Marina Fontaine - 11/30/2018 
Bonnie J Linklater - 11/30/2018 
Rebecca Marquardt - 11/30/2018 
Robin Rash - 11/30/2018 
 
Welcome newest members: 
Jeanne Eber - Joined 09/12/2018 
Laurie Werner - Joined 09/27/2018 
 
These members recently renewed: 
Judy Johnson 
 
These members did not renew their 
dues: 
(date shown is date membership expired) 
Kathleen Burns - 10/31/2018 
J. Wayne Thompson - 10/31/2018 
 
To renew your dues today, go to  
SinglesGolf.com/renew If you wish to  
renew over the phone, call 980-833-6450, 
M-F, 9-2 Eastern Time. 
 
Our chapter currently has 91 members.  

   On Saturday, October 6, about twenty 
members gathered at President Ruth 
Wiechmann Browne's house for the year-
end party and meeting.  Everyone enjoyed 
Portillo’s beef and dishes prepared by 
members, along with some great beverag-
es.  (By the way...make sure when hosting 
a party, you have a bottle opener!).  After 
the dishes were cleared and the kitchen 
cleaned (thank you), the meeting was 
called to order.  A slate of officers was 
presented to the members by President 
Ruth.  There were no additional nomina-
tions from the floor.  The members present 
voted unanimously to accept the slate of 
officers for the 2019 Board.  President 
Elect, Alice Zyks, presented names of the 
appointed chairs.  Here is your 2019 Board 
of Directors of the Chicago Chapter of the 
ASGA: 
 

President Elect       Alice Zyks 
Golf Chair     Marie Bush 
Membership Chair  Greg Mieczynski 
Communications                           
Newsletter    Cindy Pausic 
Email Blasts    Kathy Hendrickson 
Secretary    Eileen Zittnan 
Treasurer    Deb Backman 
Webmaster    Tim Ryan 
Chairman of the     Ruth Wiechmann  
Board       Browne 
 
   After the elections, there were several 
rowdy games of Left, Right, Center.  Eve-
ryone had a great time.  
  
 

 
ASGA Chicago website: 
http://asgachicago.org/ 
 

ASGA calendar: 
http://asgachicago.org/
index.php/events/  
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